
From: Barbara Joy Cooley <bjoycooley@comcast.net> 
Sent: Sunday, June 2, 2024 8:10 AM 
To: sancouncil <sancouncil@mysanibel.com>; John D. Agnew <john.agnew@mysanibel.com> 
Cc: Dana A. Souza <Dana.Souza@mysanibel.com> 
Subject: Funding for intervention on behalf of CCA 
  
As a re sident of Sa nibe l, I urge y ou to support intervention on beha lf of the CCA in their formal a dminist rative cha lle nge against Lee County and the Florida De partme nt of Commerce. Regarding John Ag new' s memo of May 30 to the City Council, 
ZjQcmQRY FpfptBa nnerSta rt 

 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 

    Report Suspicious    

 

ZjQcmQRY FpfptBa nnerE nd 
As a resident of Sanibel, I urge you to support intervention on behalf of the CCA in their 
formal administrative challenge against Lee County and the Florida Department of 
Commerce. 
  
Regarding John Agnew's memo of May 30 to the City Council, I would suggest that if 
there are not sufficient funds in the legal services budget, that this is an initiative that the 
people of Sanibel and Captiva are likely to heartily support.  Fundraising to meet these 
legal expenses is an option, in my opinion. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Barbara Joy Cooley 
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